
Facebook report May/June 2020 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

 

 

On May 20th a resident contacted CDD why the Ashley Park pool was closed. CDD responded the pool 
needed 3 hours to chemically balance out again. 

On May 22nd a resident contacted the CDD with questions about adding a pool on their property and 
how they would go about access possibilities over CDD land. CDD answered the concerns of the 
resident. All CDD property needs to be returned in to the original state it was before using it as access. 
This is the Home owner end responsibility. 

On May 23rd a resident wanted to make an extra boat reservation, however was too late. CDD 
accommodated. 

On May 29th a resident reported vandalism on the Red Lantern Play/Picnic area. Redirected resident to 
Management Company Ashley park. 

On May 29th a resident had a question about trimming branches touching the house. CDD responded. 

On May 30th a resident had a question why the dog park has not been mowed that week. CDD 
responded Servello could not mow because of inclement weather issues.  

On May 31st a resident reported empty dog potti station on Goldflower. CDD refilled same day. 

On June 1st a resident had a question why the dog park has not been mowed that week. CDD responded 
Servello could not mow because of inclement weather issues.  

On June 2nd a resident had a question about reserving the pool. Directed resident to District Office. 

On June 3rd a resident requested children at play signs at Bluestem. Directed resident to Road and 
Bridges. 

On June 4th a resident asked if there is a spigot at the RV lot. CDD responded with No. 

 

End Of Report 
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